
While I support streamlining and modernizing processes in the regulatory agencies, I object to 
giving out personal information that is nobody business especially when I am making decisions 
based on my financial knowledge. It should be MY choice to release my personal finances to a 
sales person. There is already Credit Agencies that have info on most people if not everyone that 
has a credit card. We do not need to mandate releasing info. We have FOIP and we need to 
protect personal info even more than before.  
  
Thank You! 
  
JOHN HEADLEY 


